
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £175.25 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 2 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

  

Heads-up! 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are all busy planning for transition into our new groups in the last 
week of term. Our deputy headteacher, Amanda, has been meeting all 
the new pupils and families and we are very excited to meet all the new 
pupils and welcome them into school! 
 
I wanted to update parents about the building works and let parents know 
that the House and grounds around it will become a building site and 
officially completely out of bounds from 15th July. Our staff and pupils 
have coped amazingly well this year, without the House. We are on track 
to have everything fixed by June next year in time to reopen in Sept 2025. 
 
Please note for the FEAST activities, we will work around the building 
works and look forward to putting these days on over the summer 
holidays! 
 

 
 

Marianne 

Daisy Chain Learning Workshops 
& Holiday Activities 

 
Daisy Chain charity works to support and empower autistic 
and neurodivergent individuals. They provide a range of 
holistic, person-centred services designed to promote 
wellbeing, inclusion and acceptance. 
 
Their Learning Workshops include lots of online sessions for 
parents and carers on strategies for summer holidays, which 
can be booked here: 
https://daisychainproject.co.uk/product/learning-
workshops/ 
 
They also have a range of summer holiday activities for 
children, from week beginning 22 July and going through to 
week beginning 26 August, which all take place at Daisy 
Chain farm in Stockton-on-Tees. See here for more details 
and to book:  
https://daisychainproject.co.uk/holiday-activities-2/ 

https://daisychainproject.co.uk/product/learning-workshops/
https://daisychainproject.co.uk/product/learning-workshops/
https://daisychainproject.co.uk/holiday-activities-2/


   
 

 

 
  

Bin There, 

Drum That 
 

Miss Young’s class have recently 
completed a 6-week percussion workshop 

provided by AMP, youth music 
development charity.  

 
The workshops aimed to give students 

the chance at music making and 
everyone really got involved. The class 
have now created and performed their 
very own rap – and we thought it was 

brilliant! 
 

Our sincere thanks must go to musicians 
Harry and Tom, who have demonstrated 
their skill, kindness and enthusiasm to 

work with our pupils and produce 
something really special.  We must also 

extend our gratitude to AMP who made it 
all possible. 

 
AMP work with trusted partners, such as 

North Yorkshire Music Hub, to deliver 
high quality music-making. They 

champion the transformative potential of 
music to change the lives of children and 

young people. 
 

See more about them here: 
 https://amp-music.co.uk/ 

https://amp-music.co.uk/


   
 

 

 
  

Mrs Barker’s class were lucky enough to have 
a trip out to Scarborough on Wednesday.  
 
The proceedings started with a game of 
bowling; all students did very well and some 
of the boys got more points than staff!! 
 
They then enjoyed fish and chips or for one 
student - a GIANT hotdog. 
 
The day was rounded off very nicely with a 
delicious ice cream. 
 
What a treat! 



   
 

 

 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to 
ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy 

and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 
Or see their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

